
Senate Recommendation 2012-05-02, Item VIII 

 

This item was placed on the University Senate agenda by the Senate Executive Committee on May 7, 
2012, prior to consideration by the Graduate Council.  Since its provisions affect graduate programs, 
I request that this revision be considered by the Senate and, if appropriate, submitted for my approval, 
only after pertinent input has been received by both the Undergraduate Curriculum Committee and the 
Graduate Council, ideally as a joint recommendation. 

 
 

A. Gordon Emslie 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 

 


